
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 November 2021 16:33 
To: 'bianca morgan' <  
Subject: FW: The Broadway 

 
See below 
Sent: 08 November 2021 16:07 
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Broadway 

 

Hello Daliah 

I write in exasperation considering an ongoing problem with the licenced premises at 266 The 

Broadway Muswell Hill. (N10 2QR).  

For several weeks the residents in Ashmount Lodge Muswell Hill and other neighbours have 

been plagued by noise as late as 3am outside the Broadway. 

When the venue closes the party continues in the street with loud music and yelling keeping 

us awake even when our windows are closed.It usually wakes me up when the dedicated 

noise department at Haringay is closed. 

We have complained online but this appears to be useless. 

They usually have no bouncers outside and when they do the customers still congregate in the 

street. It seems obvious that they totally ignore their licencing rules.It is purely being run as a 

late night drinking club. 

We have video evidence of disturbance if required. 

I would be very happy for them to succeed if they will only keep to the rules of good 

behaviour. 

I am at my wits end as environmental health appears useless. 

I will give it a short time and if it doesn't improve I will try our MP and the police. 

Please help us. 

Regards  
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